
LEGAL NOTICE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF NORTH TONAWANDA 

Nomination/Designation of Landmark or Historic District 

Memorial Pool  
 
 

A public hearing will be held on June 28th, 2022 at 6:00PM in the Common Council Chambers 

located at City Hall, 216 Payne Avenue, North Tonawanda, New York 14120 to allow the public 

to comment on the proposed nomination for designation of landmark or historic district status for 

the Bintz style swimming pool property know as the North Tonawanda Memorial Pool located at 

848 Payne Avenue, North Tonawanda NY, 14120.  The owner of this facility is the City of North 

Tonawanda.  The application for designation of landmark or historic district was submitted by:  

Kristin Derby on behalf of the North Tonawanda Historic Preservation Commission. 

A copy of the application is on file at the North Tonawanda City-Clerk-Treasurer Office or on 

the website at www.northtonawanda.org  
 
 
 

http://www.northtonawanda.org/

